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Remarks

Date: July 27,2A20

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Gonfidential ity Request Letter
FCC ID:AK8‐PM1300BV

To Whom lt May Concem:

Pursuant to the provisions of $ections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission's rules (47 CFR $$
A.457,0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as
confidential document from public disclosure indefinitely

- $chematic Diagram
- Block Diagram
- Theory of Operation

- External Photos
- lnternal Photos

Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are considered
as proprietary information in operation of the eguipment. The public disclosure of above documents
might be harmfulto our company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market.

ln additional to above mentioned documents, pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the
Commission's poliry, in order to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 CFR 52.803 and the
importation rules in 47 CFR 52.1204, while ensuring that business sensitive information remains
confidential untilthe actual marketing of newly authorized devices. We are requesting the
commission to grant short-term confidentiality request on the following attachments for 18Odays
from date of the Grant of Equipment Authorization.

- Antenna $pecification
- Parts List
- Tune up lnformation

- Test Setup Photos
- User Manual

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID labelformat and
correspondent during certification review process cannot be granted as confidentialdocuments and
those information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is
issued.

Yours sincerely,

/m笏 ノグ多て多角
'/

AtsushiSuzuki
Head of lnformation Management,
Sony Network Communications lnc.
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